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Christopher Cooney

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 9:14 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 150001

Customer correspondnece 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 4:31 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 150001 
 
Copy on file, see 1175758C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: sanibelmassage@gmail.com [mailto:sanibelmassage@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 10:17 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: We do not want to pay for fracking! 
 
Bonnie Clancy 
160 Circle Dr 
Fort Myers, FL 33905-2609 
 
 
March 3, 2015 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
  
 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission: 
 
As a Florida Power and Light (FPL) customer and Floridian, I am writing to respectfully request that you deny the FPL 
Woodford proposal and associated proposed guidelines that would allow FPL to charge its customers to get into the 
business of oil and gas production. This proposal is bad for FPL customers as well as Florida's environment and tourism-
based economy. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of my input on this important decision and I am counting on you to protect 
Floridians by denying FPL's Woodford proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
MAR 05, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 01281-15
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Bonnie Jean Clancy 
2395651716 
 
 




